
Letter from the Senior Warden 

 

Dear Parishioners of St. Peter’s, 

We had a special vestry meeting on Aug. 30, 2020 to discuss regathering plans. The 

vestry voted to reopen on Sept. 20, 2020 with Morning Prayer, and Eucharist on September 27, if 

a supply priest can be found. And to have a 9AM service starting in Oct. 2020, with the first 

Sunday of each month being Rite I. Each service will be with Eucharist if a supply priest can be 

found, or Morning Prayer if no supply priest can be found. Below you will find a schedule for 

Sept. and Oct. We will continue to live stream the services for those that choose not to attend. 

We, as a vestry, felt that this is the best solution to accommodate both the 10am and the 8am 

parishioners. We also wish to make you aware that we will be adhering to the CDC guidelines as 

well as the Diocesan guidelines concerning regathering. i.e: face masks required and social 

distancing observed. Please continue to pray for our staff and vestry as we navigate through this 

pandemic and try to find some normalcy in these trying times. 

Sundays in September 

• September 6th: Morning Prayer streamed at 10AM conducted by church members 

• September 13th: Morning Prayer streamed at 10AM conducted by church members 

• September 20th: CHURCH REOPENS AND STREAMING CONTINUES 

         Morning Prayer at 10AM 

• September 27th: Bruce is contacting The Rev. Dale Hirst to supply at 10AM 

 

• Sundays in October 

• October 4th:  Morning Prayer Rite I/Eucharist in church and streamed at 9AM 

• October 11th: Morning Prayer Rite II/Eucharist in church and streamed at 9AM 

• October 18th: Morning Prayer Rite II/Eucharist in church and streamed at 9AM 

• October 25th: Morning Prayer Rite II/Eucharist in church and streamed at 9AM 

A reminder to bring your own Prayer Book from home. If you don’t have one, we will give you 

one that you can take home and bring back each week. Also, there are no bulletins in church. 

You can find a copy on the web page. Print it out and bring it with you.  

Bruce Comfort                                                                                                                           

Senior Warden 

 

 


